
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
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Week 17 ending 16th January 2025 

YEAR 6 SCIENCE  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

How cool is this? Y6 have been learning about their respiratory 
system this week using Virtuali-Tee’s! This interactive 
classroom tool allowed the children to receive a learning 
experience that makes science memorable and engaging. This 
tool also covers the bloodstream, lungs, digestive system and 
lungs for a truly immersive wat to discover the human body. 
Wish they had this when I was in school!  
 
Y6 READING BUDDIES  
Did you know about our “Reading Buddies?” It is a heart-
warming scheme set up in school where Year 6 work alongside 
children from Reception to Y2, mentoring them with their 
reading. The Y6 buddies sit, nurture & listen to the little ones 
read; supporting them with their letters & sounds.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LUNCHHOUND ORDERING  
Please can we remind parents of children on school dinners 
that it should be the parents responsibility to be ordering your 
children’s meals from home using the Lunchhound system 
https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk 
It is a 3 week rolling menu and you can book in advance.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
I would like to say a big thank you to our amazing Reception 
children who took such great care of my dog Ellis when he 
came into school on Tuesday.  Ellis spent his first 4 years of life 
as a fulltime school dog and worked alongside me at my 
previous school.  He is trained to work alongside children and 
thrives in a school environment. He is now retired from 
fulltime work but it was great to see how he switched back 
into work mode for the day on Tuesday.  Our Reception 
children hopefully learnt a lot about caring for a dog and all 75 
children had the opportunity to walk Ellis during their “Weekly 
Wander.”  I hope they all came home with lots of stories!  It 
was amazing to see how they grew in confidence being 
alongside Ellis throughout the day. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 4 TRIP TO MANCHESTER MUSEUM  
It was Year 4’s turn this week visiting Manchester Museum. 
They had a great time at our Egyptian workshop. There was 
some interesting discussions with Jenny about the mummy 
and whether she should be kept in the museum or sent back 
to Egypt. What is your opinion?  
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